
Information regarding 

Transition and Important 

Dates  

 

 

  

Cancelled Year 6  

Transition  

 

 

Unfortunately the Year 6 Transition week has been       

cancelled due to Government restrictions and advice 

that all students from primary schools should remain 

in their bubbles. This was a unanimous decision made 

by all Secondary heads in Ashford and KCC have been 

informed. Your child’s Secondary school should have 

made contact with you regarding this. Transition is now 

happening during the Summer holidays, please contact 

your child’s Secondary school for further information.  

 



 

Stour Power Week 

In replacement of Transition Week we are in the process 

of organising a jam packed, fun and exciting week for 

your child. Due to the planned activities it would be     

easier for your child to come to school wearing their PE 

kit. On Friday 2nd July they may wear their own clothes 

with suitable footwear ie trainers. On Friday we are    

planning a fun exciting breakfast to finish off the week, if 

your child would like to have this, please can they come 

to school with £2 on Monday 28th June. We have already 

had from you consent regarding local permissions, so   

during the week depending on the weather we may access 

the local amenities.  



 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 22nd June Stagecoach Class Presentation—Online in school 

 

 

 

Wednesday 23rd June Towers Transition to be at the Towers school for 

12.30pm and collected at 2.30pm from the Towers.  

 

 

Friday 25th June Sports Day–  (Weather permitting ) as previously advised 

closed to parents to continue to ensure the safety of all our East Stour    

Family ( Back up date Friday 9th July)  

Grab bag lunch available  Fish fingers and chips or Veggie sausage and 

chips with cucumber & carrot sticks with a biscuit.  

OR a Cheese or Ham sandwich also available  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 12th July– End of Term Celebration Assembly by Zoom, if your child 

has been nominated you will get a separate link. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

Monday 12th July 2.30pm Leavers Assembly by Zoom link will be sent if  you 

have given permission for your child. 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 13th July  Shirt signing Your child will need to bring in a school shirt 

and marker pen to have the opportunity to get their shirt signed by their class 

bubble friends along with a carrier bag to take home any items from their 

lockers or trays. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 14th July to Friday 16th July PGL and NON PGL  

Please see individual email regarding the arrangements for this. 

 

 

Friday 16th July 12.45pm until 1.15pm gates will be 

open for your child to come and collect their bits 

and say a quick farewell and goodbye or they are 

more than welcome to stay and enjoy an End of 

Year Party! This is Voluntary Event for your child to 

come back and have a party with nibbles. 


